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District COVID Communication - IHS & IMS

December 7, 2020

Dear Irvington School Community,

The District is committed to providing timely and informative communication
regarding COVID-19.  When confirmed, positive cases are reported, individuals
who had close contact with the positive case will be personally notified by a
school staff member and provided with guidance as to how to proceed according
to NYS Department of Health guidelines.  If one is not directly affected by the
positive case, no such notification will occur.  General information notices will be
provided in all cases.  

Today we learned that a member of the Irvington High School community tested
positive for COVID-19.  Due to the individual’s last date of attendance at the
MS/HS Campus, there are no impacts on school operations or need for others
outside the particular household to quarantine.  

In addition, we also learned that a member of the Irvington Middle School
community tested positive for COVID-19.  Due to the individual’s last date of
attendance at the MS/HS Campus, there are no impacts on school operations or
need for others outside the particular household to quarantine.

As with all confirmed cases of the virus, the District has reported the matter to
the Department of Health. We remain vigilant in the implementation of all NYS
required health and safety protocols, which includes the cleaning of our
facilities.  

Please continue to act responsibly and do your part by practicing those actions
that will keep you and others healthy.  

Very truly yours,

Kris

Dr. Kristopher Harrison
Superintendent of Schools  

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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